
From:  Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 03:16:30 PM

To:  
Jenna Monterrosa <jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org>; Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; Nicholas Greif <nicholas.greif@lacity.org>;
Estevan Montemayor <estevan.montemayor@lacity.org>; vincent.bertoni@lacity.org

Subject:  Councilmember Ryu's letter Requesting Comment Extension on the Hollywood Center/Millennium DEIR

Attachments:  Hollywood Millennium Project DEIR Extension Letter_CM Ryu.pdf    
 

Please see attached. In light of the current pandemic situation and the challenge it has created   for public meeting and review of
materials,  Councilmember Ryu respectfully requests that Director Bertoni consider an extension of the DEIR review for this
project. 

Thank you,
Emma 

Emma G. Howard
Director of Planning
Office: (213) 473-7004
http://davidryu.lacity.org

http://davidryu.lacity.org


 

 
 

 
 

DAVID E. RYU 

COUNCILMEMBER, FOURTH DISTRICT  

 
 
 
May 28, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Vince Bertoni 
Director of Planning 
City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 
201 N Figueroa St, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
RE: DEIR COMMENT PERIOD FOR MILLENIUM HOLLYWOOD CENTER ENV-2018-2116-EIR 
 
Dear Mr. Bertoni: 
 
The draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Millennium Hollywood Center Project is set to close 
its window for comments on the first of June. This 45 day public comment period is for a dense document 
with potentially significant, long term impacts to the Hollywood area. Especially considering the additional 
unforeseen impacts caused by COVID-19, I respectfully request that the public comment period be 
extended to enable additional time for the public to review and comment on the draft EIR. 

 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
David E. Ryu 
Councilmember, District Four 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

200 NORTH SPRING STREET, RM 425 ● LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012  

PHONE: (213) 473-7004 ● DAVIDRYU.LACITY.ORG ● CD4.ISSUES@LACITY.ORG 
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